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BE VERY CAREFUL ON TRAILS

	

The Christmas ice storm caused heavy damage on the Humber Valley Trail. Especially hard hit was the very popular section just

north of Bolton, beginning at the Glasgow trail head. Trail Association President Jerry Gorman is urging trail users to exercise

extreme caution if they choose to use it. The Humber Valley Heritage Association, which operates the trail under a licence

agreement with the Toronto and Region Conservation Authority, met to discuss measures which they could reasonably implement.

It's expected that completely cleaning up the trail will take some time.Photo submitted

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

https://caledoncitizen.com/?p=5907
https://caledoncitizen.com/wp-content/uploads/2014/01/03-storm-5.5-inch.jpg
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

